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Southold, NY 
Fair in Southold, July 30 & 31 
 
Southold Historical Museum is once again partnering with the Old Town Arts and Crafts Guild to 
present the Annual Antique, Fine Art, and Crafts Fair on July 30 & 31, 2022.  The fair will have 
vendors selling fine art, antiques, pottery, photography, handmade crafts, and vintage 
treasures.  The event is a fundraiser to support these two local non-profits.   
 
This has been a beloved summer favorite since 2016.  The historic grounds coupled with the 
wide variety of vendors create a superb event.  Live music makes it even more fun!  Museum 
Executive Director, Deanna Witte-Walker states, “This fair is one of the most popular events of 
the summer.  Visitors love to stop in and check out the buys while strolling the complex filled 
with local history.  Plus, we, at Southold Historical Museum, love to collaborate with the Old 
Town Arts and Crafts Guild as well.” 
 
The suggested admission of $5.00 for adults benefits Southold Historical Museum and entitles 
entrants to a chance to win art. 
 
For more information about the event, please contact: 
Old Town Arts & Crafts Guild, Inc. 631-734-6382, oldtownguild@aol.com, 
www.oldtownartsguild.org  
OR 
Southold Historical Museum, 631-765-5500, info@southoldhistorical.org, 
www.southoldhistorical.org 
 
All vendor inquiries should be directed to Old Town Arts Guild. 
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